DECEMBER 30, 1975

Office of the White House Press Secretary

NOTICE TO THE PRESS

6:30 p.m.

Meeting with Secretary of Transportation Coleman concerning the bombing at La Guardia airport on Monday, December 29, 1975.

(Clockwise from the President)

The President
Deputy Attorney General Tyler
Richard Cheney
FAA Administrator John McLucas
Deputy FBI Director James Adams
Stephen McConahey, Associate Director for Transportation,
Domestic Council
Mike Duval, Assistant to Counsellor Marsh
Phillip Buchen
Secretary Coleman